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BEST BUDS – 
ROSCOE AND MILEY 

 

 
 
Roscoe was found wandering as 
a stray in a local Township.  Short-
ly after being featured in our 
Spring newsletter, Roscoe found 
his new loving forever home which 
he shares with his new little sister, 
Miley.  
As you can see from the photo-
graphs, Roscoe was enjoying be-
ing chased by his little sister, Miley 
and then taking a dog nap on the 
sofa together! 
 

 

 

SUMMER HEAT AND YOUR PET 

* Do not leave a pet outside in hot 
weather with no shade or water.   
* Do not exercise your pet on a hot 
day even if you have water.  Hot 
pavements can burn your pets feet.  
*Do not leave an animal in a closed 
car with direct sun – even with the 
windows cracked.   This can be dead-
ly!  
* Animals of all ages are sensitive to 
high temperatures.   

 

ALWAYS USE COMMON SENSE  

PAL Spring Photo Shoot –  
A Huge Success! 

 

PAL would like to thank Patti 
Banks of Patrician Photography: 
www.patricianphoto.com  and 
her assistant Diana for making 
this fundraiser held on Sunday, 
May 23rd at the Ecumenical 
Church, Hackettstown the huge 
success that it was!  Patti and 
Diana did a wonderful job of 
working with each family and 
their pet and getting the best 
pose ever! 
 
Thanks to everyone who at-
tended this event and sup-
ported PAL!   
 
Please visit Patti’s website to 
view the photos. 
             *************** 

 

OLIVER enjoying the 

comforts of home -- 

  

 
Oliver was picked up as a 
stray but unfortunately had no 
tags on his collar.   He is a 
handsome small Finnish 
Spitz/lab mix puppy who is 
very affectionate.  After being 
fostered earlier this year, Oliv-
er found his new home with 
Walter and Gladys – they said 
“it was like he had lived with 
us all his life”.  They just love 
everything about Oliver and 
are very happy that PAL 
brought them together.  

PAL CATS IN FOSTER 
HOMES WHO NEED THEIR 

OWN HOMES!  
 
PAL has several wonderful cats cur-
rently living in foster homes.  Some of 
these kitties have been at PetSmart for 
a short while, but unfortunately it 
proved too stressful for them and they 
were removed and put into a foster 
home, where they receive lots of TLC 
by their foster parents, but would love 
a home of their own. 

MOLLY 

 
Won’t you take a moment to look at our 
kitties on the PAL website at 
www.palpets.org or look through our 
Foster Album at PetSmart, Mt. Olive?   
If you would like to meet one of these 
kitties, please contact us at 973-584-
0095 or fill out a pre-adopt form online 
or at PetSmart, Mt. Olive.  
 

NATHAN 

 
 
Please give these kitties a second 
chance! 
 

ADOPTION UPDATE  
 

Since our Spring newsletter, three 
dogs – Andy, Samuel and Lola have 
also found loving homes, along with 
Annabelle, Tasha and Ginger – some 
of our featured cats. 

 

Did you adopt a cat 

or dog from PAL? 

We love to hear your stories.  If 

you adopted from PAL, send a 

digital photo and an update to: 

info@palpets.org and we’ll 

publish updates and photos of 

our cat and dog alumni in fu-

ture newsletters.  

 
DON’T THROW IT OUT!  

WE CAN USE IT! 
 
If you have food or pet supplies 
that you don’t need or can’t 
use, please consider donating 
them to Pet Adoption League. 

 
 

DONATE TO PAL THROUGH 
igive.com 

 
You Shop! PAL wins! We will 
receive two cents each time 
you search and a portion of 
each purchase will be donated 
to PAL.  Make Pet Adoption 
League your cause!  

www.igive.com 
 
 

HOW IS DONATED MONEY 
SPENT? 

 
The vast majority of our budget 
goes directly to cover the med-
ical needs of the animals we 
help.  Anything left is used for 
boarding, food and supplies.  
Our budget determined how 
many animals we can help, so 
please consider donating to-
day! 

 
 

Newsletter printed by Lamb Print-

ing, Hackettstown, NJ 

http://www.patricianphoto.com/
http://www.palpets.org/
http://www.igive.com/
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XENA 

Lovely Xena was rescued from a life on the 

streets by some wonderful people who 
would have kept her, but she did not get 
along with their cat. Xena loves people, 
attention and loves to "talk", but needs a 
home where she will be the only cat. She is 
currently residing at the Mt. Olive PetS-
mart.  Although she receives a lot of love 
and TLC from the PAL volunteers who care 
for her daily, life is a bit stressful for her 
there.  Won’t you come and visit Xena? 
. 

 
CROSBY 

Crosby is approximately 2 years old.  His 

previous owners left him out in the cold 
snow to starve until a Good Samaritan took 
him in and called PAL.  Sometime in Cros-
by’s past he had an eye infection that af-
fected his eyes.  The infection is gone, but 
he is left with limited vision in both eyes.  
This slight handicap in NO WAY curbs his 
sweet personality.  He will be a great addi-
tion to some lucky family.  
 

 
SIMBA 

Simba was very sick and was left at the 
local Pound by her former owner.  In the 
past Simba has dealt with bladder stones, 
so she does require special food, but is a 
happy go lucky girl who would love to be 
part of your family.  

 
 

PAL PETS WAITING FOR 

A HOME 
 

 
LILY 

Lilly is a gorgeous, golden girl with a million 
dollar smile. She is a Labrador/Corgi/Beagle 
mix and has the best qualities of these remark-
able breeds.  She is super affectionate with 
people, but does not care for other dogs, cats 
or small children.  Although Lily is quite happy 
in her current foster home, she would LOVE to 
have a home all of her own and would reward 
you every day with many hours of fun and af-
fection.  Can you give Lily a chance of a new 
life? 

NED 

 
Sweet Ned has been with PAL for a little while 
now.  He is a very handsome kitty and a little 
on the shy side, and looking for a quiet home to 
call his own.  
 
He loves to have his tummy rubbed and lay by 
the window, but would love to have a special 
someone all to himself.  
 

KITTENS, KITTENS, KITTENS 

 

 
 

We have lots of kittens – all colors! 

  

 
 

AVON AND PET ADOPTION LEAGUE ONLINE 

FUNDRAISER 

 

FUNDRAISER RUNS FROM  

JUNE 3 TO SEPTEMBER 9, 2010 

 

www.youravon.com/gmatus ewicz or 

Georgi Mat usewicz at 973-927-2289 

For every Avon order you place,  

20% is DONATED to helping our an imals 

here in Hackettstown w ith vet costs, care 

and food.  Please use òPALPETSó as the 

code so that we receive our 20%.    

All orders over $30 have 

 FREE SHIPPING.   

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 
 

!!! PASTA NIGHT!!!  

 

Mark your calendars for the first PAL 

Pasta Night on  

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2010  

-  Time, location, ticket information 

will be available closer to the date.  

Please check our website at 

www.palpets.org  for more inform a-

tion as it becomes avail able.  

- +- +- +- +- +- +-  

 

FREE ways to help PAL earn $$  

 
Help PAL and homeless animals by visiting 
www.theanimalrescuesite.com DAILY and 
vote for PAL ς we could win $100,000!!  Put in 
Pet Adoption League, Hackettstown, NJ as 
your shelter of choice in the contest!  Contest 
ends on August 22

nd
, 2010.  

 
www.GoodSearch.com  
When searching the Web please use 
www.Goodsearch.com as your search engine 
ŀƴŘ Ǉǳǘ άPet Adoption League, Hackettstown, 
NJέ ŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǳǎŜ. Each time you search, PAL 
earns a penny! It all adds up to $$! 

For more information visit our website at 

www.palpets.org   
 

http://www.youravon.com/gmatusewicz
http://www.palpets.org/
http://www.theanimalrescuesite.com/
http://www.goodsearch.com/
http://www.palpets.org/
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MISSI ð PAL ALUMNI  

 

 
Missi  was adopted from PAL in 2006.  We were 

delighted to receive an update on her.   Here is what 
her family has to say. ““Missi has definitely become 
part of the family.  Itôs as though she grew up here.  
She was five when we brought her home from Pet 
Adoption League. We thank you for your honesty.  
Knowing that she had an aggressive behavior to-
ward smaller dogs, we knew how to handle her 
when approached by another dog. She has learned 
to calm down around her food, how to stay when 
commanded, and other tricks as well.  She enjoys 
her time with the kids and especially her walks. 
We appreciate all you do for these animals and hope 
you can continue your great work.   
Sincerely, Mrs. Kòò 

 
Estate Pla nning:  

Please remember PAL in your estate planning.  

The pets will a ppreciate the lasting gift you 

give them!   

 

 

DYLAN DRESSED FOR SUCCESS! 

 

 
 

Dylan  was adopted from PAL  in April 
2004.  His new mom, Deb, saw Dylan one 
night on TV when PAL was sho wing pets 
for adoption.  At the time his name was 
Sampson.  The next day Deb and her hus-
band, Peter, drove to Hackettstown to 
meet Dylan.  
 
Deb says that Dylan is a great cat.  He likes 
to make sure the other cats are okay, as he 
grooms them constantly.  He loves to have 
his ears rubbed and will immediately b e-
gin to lick his paws, is  always the first one 
to take his a.m. nap ð always w ith his left 
paw over his right!    Deb and Peter are so 
happy that Dylan  lives with them and his 
five brothers, Chester, Darcy, Tiger, Jamie 
and sister, Gemma.   It sounds like Dylan 
has the good life he deserves. 

 

The Pet Adoption League’s 
Annual Tricky Tray is on  

Friday, October 22, 2010 at  
Minebrook Golf Club 

500 Schooley’s Mountain Road 
Hackettstown, NJ 

Tickets available in advance on our 
website from August 1 – October 15  

www.palpets.org 

¶ Incredible baskets including jewelry, 
home and garden, bed and bath, golf, 
children, pets, spa, sports, gift 
certificates and so much more. We 
have something for everyone on your 
list, including you!!! 

¶ Specials, Super Specials and 50/50 

¶ $15 admission includes 2 sheets of 
tickets (advance price) 

¶ $17 at the door (also includes 2 sheets 
of tickets) 

¶ Doors open at 6 p.m. 

¶ Calling of trays begins promptly at 
7:45 p.m. 

¶ A limited menu will be available for 
purchase from the Grill 

¶ If you would like to donate a gift 
certificate, basket or other prize, 
please contact us at 
www.palpets.org, or call 973-584-
0095 

 
 

Please help us help the  animals by making a tax - deductible donation t oday!!  
 

 
 

Pet Adoption League  

PO Box 206  
Hackettstown, NJ 07840  

 

Tel.: 973 584 0095  

 

 

Yes, I want to help the Pet Adoption, 
food, fostering and to help find homes 
for pets in need. 
 
We need your help now more than ev-
er, with so many animals being aban-
doned, so thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

All donations are tax deductible 
Enclosed is my gift of:  $15 _________  $25 ________  $35 ________  $100 ____________ $ ___ __________ 

 
Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________ 
 
Phone/E-Mail: _____________________________ 
 
_________________________________________ 

 

 
______ I would like to contribute monthly, so 

please send me a coupon book. 
 

______  I am interested in volunteering 
 
Please mail to: 

Pet Adoption League 

PO Box 206 
Hackettstown, NJ 07840 

 

http://www.palpets.org/
http://www.palpets.org/
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SENIOR CITIZEN GIVEN A SECOND CHANCE .é.. 

 
 

Boris, a distinguished senior kitty, was abandoned by his owners and left to starve.  

Luckily for Boris a Good Samaritan came along and took him in and a PAL volunteer fo s-

tered him until he gained some weight.  He was a very af fectionate and such a cutie  as 

you can see from his photo ð who could resist that face!  Happily for Boris, age didnõt 

matter with his new owner and he found a new home to call his very own.   

 

We all love kittens and puppies, but s enior p ets have a lot of love to give also ð please 

consider giving an adult cat a second chance. 

 

CATS! CATS! CATS! 
  

Weõve got cats ð and lots of them!  Sadly, not only do WE have cats, but check any pound, shelter, or rescue group ð and 
thereõs a good chance theyõve got lots of cats too.  The number of orphaned adult cats is more than triple to that of dogs!  
Why? There are many reasons. First off, most people only want cute little fuzzy kittens. Everyone loves a kitten, they are 
cute and playful and cuddly.  But what people donõt take into  account is that the tiny stages of a kitten are short-lived and 
in no time at all, the fuzzy little ball is a full grown adult cat!  Another reason cats are so abundant is that when people 
adopt a kitten, itõs too young to be spayed or neutered.  By the time the cat is old enough for surgery; many ow ners do not 
take the responsibility to get it done.  There is also a good chance that this cat has already become an indoor/outdoor cat 
and is in contact with other cats that are not spayed or neutered é thus continuing the vicious cycle.  So, if youõre looking 
for a feline friend ð why not consider rescuing an adult cat?  An adult cat can be just as playful as a kitten; and while some 
cats at the shelter might seem aloof, you must take into account that these cats might have spent a lot of time isolated in a 
crate with minimal human contact and socialization.  Given a fair chance, an adopted adult cat can truly become a loving 
and playful companion!  
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